
Following a request by the children, we have reviewed our policy on pencil cases for Year 6 pupils.  

As a 'privilege', only Year 6 pupils will be allowed to use their own pencil case and equipment from 

home, with immediate effect.   We feel that this will help them to be prepared for High School and 

they will be expected to be responsible for looking after their own equipment.  

Please read the points below stating the guidelines for personal pencil cases.  

• Only 1 pencil case per child  

• Pencil cases must be able to fit into your child's table caddy. 

• Pencil cases should only contain the following equipment:  

• 2 x pencils, 2 x black handwriting pens, 1 x sharpener, 1 x rubber and a maximum of 4 

highlighters. A selection of felt tip pens and coloured pencils.  

• Pencil cases must be named (first name and surname initial)  

• Children must not use other children's personal equipment 

Children are responsible for the contents of their pencil case. 

Your child should also bring in their own stationery and bound colouring book if they would like to 

draw at playtimes. 

For any children that do not wish to, or can't have, a pencil case in school, equipment will be 

provided for them.  

If you have any questions, please do ask one of us. Thank you for your continued support so far this 

year. 

Best wishes, 

 

 The Year 6 Team. 


